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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 7:59 AM
To: 'Mimi Midds'
Subject: RE: Docket 160186

Good morning Ms. Thompson, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Mimi Midds [mailto:mimimidds@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 7:18 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160186 
 
I think it it ridiculous that Gulf Power is asking for a fixed charge of $48.09.  I am an elderly woman who lives 
in a nursing home, but still own and maintain a home in Pensacola.  I have the power on in the house, but 
nothing but the refrigerator and outside lights (on a timer) has been on since October. 
 
I should be paying minimum for my Gulf Power bill.   
 
Thank you 
Edna Thompson 
403 SE Syrcle Drive 
Pensacola FL 32507 
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